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Division Memorandum

No. 280 s.2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned
From: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Date: August 11,2022
Subject: REITERATING SUPPORT TO THE GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

The Schools Division Office extends its warmest congratulations to the Girl Scouts of the
Philippines Dagupan Council for being able to attain a Very Satisfactory rating during the recently
concluded Regional Performance Appraisal last August 2, 2022 by the Regional Office.

In connection to this, School Heads are encouraged to sustain or increase their
membership registration this coming SY 2022-2023 for continuous support of the GSP
movement.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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